

The Campus

BULLETIN January 14, 19812

"Let not your heart be troubled; ye believe in God, believe also in me. In my Father's house are many mansion; if it were not so, I would have told you. I go to prepare a place for you. And if I go and prepare a place for you, I will come again, and receive you unto myself; that where I am, there ye may be also."

payable at the door. Your parents are encouraged to pre-register but money will be received at the door. Do come...we have a lot of fun planned for you and your parents!

Half-Time Hot Shot! Friday Night! Hey guys!

Send your best shooter from your floor Friday night for a contest of skill endurence.

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS: The first 4% carrying charge for winter quarter goes on to unpaid balances Monday, January 18. You have today and tomorrow to get those accounts paid in full before carrying charges begin.

Student accounts are due in full at the beginning of the quarter. Any unpaid or deferred balance is subject to an 8 percent quarterly carrying charge.

NOTE: 4 percent will be reversed on payments made through February 3. There will be no reduction in carrying charge after that date.

SPIRITUAL EMPHASIS WEEK is January 18 through
22. Our guest speaker, Rev. Morris Plotts
will be available for student conferences
Tuesday through Friday of that week. Those
interested should sign up at the main
reception desk in the Administration Building.

Intramural Basketball. Open Scrimmage Saturday morning from 9-10 a.m. Draft will be held at 10 a.m.

Car Pool from Snohomish County to N.C. on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays, riders accepted. Contact Sam at SUB box 914 or phone 629-2401 (Stanwood).

Want a break from campus? Come to Fort Lewis with the Servicemen's MIG Saturday at 6 p.m. meet in front of Guy-Perks. For more info contact David Rich GB 605.

Are you interested in earning some extra money? Can you do housework or yardwork? See Bessie McMullen in the office or call Mrs. Hood at 822-0462.

PARENT'S DAY IS COMING...Feb. 5 is the banquet which will be for those who will be accompanied by their parents. They received information over Christmas break and will be sending back to us their reservations. If you are on campus, please remember your meal ticket so that it can be punched as a usual dinner. If you are off campus, your cost will be \$2 payable at the door. Your parents are encouraged to pre-register but money will be received at the door. Do come...we have a lot of fun planned for you and your parents!

Half-Time Hot Shot! Friday Night! Hey guys!

Send your best shooter from your floor
Friday night for a contest of skill, endurance (1 minute!) and finesse. Each contestant will have one minute to rack up as many points as they can on the "hot spots" around the basket during half-time at the game Friday night! There will be a 1st and 2nd place prize. Come and cheer for your shooting star Friday night!!!

The Jail Ministry will have a meeting Friday at 7 p.m. in the SUB, to discuss our outing on Sunday Jan. 31. A special singing group from Tacoma will be joining us. All old members please attend and all new students interested are welcome.

Want to be involved in an exciting ministry?

Then come to the Evangelism MIG Friday at 6:30 p.m. in the SUB for street ministry and Saturday at 12:30 in Guy-Perks Lounge for canvassing.



"I feel like a present-day Abe Lincoln. He used to study by the light of the fireplace."